
Lori Hausman


From: Lori Hausman


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 4:47 AM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Your director.


Please know that the statement issued regarding the trump Alabama fiasco will call for his resignation.


Lori Hausman


Sent from my iPad



	Your director.

